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The Exchange,  
Belgard Square North, 
Tallaght, 
Dublin 24. 
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RE: SEM-11-020 2011/12 Contracting Process, including PSO-related CfDs 
 

 
Dear Andrew, Colin, 
 
 
Endesa Ireland welcomes the opportunity to respond to the Consultation Paper on 
the 2011/12 Contracting Process, including PSO-related CfDs. 
 
Endesa Ireland is in favour of the proposal to increase the regularity of PSO-related 
CfD offerings, so that half would be offered monthly and half quarterly.  Endesa 
Ireland is disappointed that the RAs did not proceed with the proposal to offer DCs 
on a quarterly basis, as decided in SEM-11-17, particularly given that most of those 
responding to the consultation were in favour of the proposal. 
 
As regards the mix of product to be offered, Endesa Ireland would like to see a peak 
product included. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss any aspects of this 

response. 

 
Regards, 
 

 
Deirdre Powers 
Director, Energy Management  


